
NOTICE PUBLISHING COMMENCEMENT OF AUDIT 
Dún Laoghaire-Rathdown County Council
Notice is hereby given that the audit of the accounts of 
the above-named local government organisation for the 
financial year ended on the 31st day of December 2020 will 
be commenced by Mr. Eamonn Daly, Local Government 
Auditor, on the 28th of May 2021. In accordance with article 
17 of the Local Government (Financial and Audit Procedures) 
Regulations 2014, objections to any matter or matters 
contained in the said several accounts will be considered by 
the Local Government Auditor during the audit.
Written notice of any proposed objection, setting out the 
relevant particulars and grounds on which it is to be made, 
should be sent to the above Local Government Auditor at 
the Council offices, County Hall, Marine Road, Dun Laoghaire 
within ten days of the commencement of the audit.  
The annual financial statement will be available 
during office hours for the inspection of all persons, by 
appointment only due to Covid-19 restrictions, for a period 
of seven days before the commencement of the audit.  
A copy is also available to view on the Council’s website.

H. Cunningham, 
Director of Finance & Economic Development.
Dated this 19th May 2021.

Dún Laoghaire-Rathdown County Council�,  
County Hall, Dún Laoghaire, Co. Dublin, Ireland� 
Comhairle Contae Dhún Laoghaire-Ráth an Dúin,  
Halla an Chontae, Dún Laoghaire, Co. Átha Cliath, Éire 
�Tel: 01 205 4700 Email: info@dlrcoco.ie Web: www.dlrcoco.ie




